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Elrick Primary School: a Health Promoting School                          



	Newsletter : Session 2016/17                                   31 May 2017


	Dear Parents,
Staffing
I am delighted to inform you that following interview, Mrs Robinson has been appointed to the permanent 2 day Depute Head post, a role she will share with Mrs Matthew who returns to Elrick following her maternity leave on Wednesday 7th June. I would like to wish Mrs Robinson every success in her DHT role. 

It is with very mixed feelings that we will say goodbye to Miss Smith at the end of June. We are delighted that she has secured a post at St Andrews School, Inverurie, but she will be a great loss to everyone at Elrick. Miss Smith has devoted the last 14 years to the pupils and school. Her kind, caring, nurturing approach has supported the many children in her classes over the years. She is a highly respected, dedicated professional who goes that extra mile every time for her pupils. Her experience, knowledge and skills have benefitted the children she has taught. She is a loyal staff member who has given very willingly of her time to the wider life of the school. She has been particularly involved in supporting Mrs O’Gallagher with the choir and she also devotes much time to keeping the website up to date. These are just a couple of examples of Miss Smith’s commitment to the school but she has been involved in much more. On behalf of everyone at Elrick I would like to extend a huge thank you to her and wish her all the best in the next stage of her career.  
We would like to welcome Mrs Margaret Young to a permanent teaching post at Elrick. She takes up her post on Monday 5th June. For the rest of the term she will be teaching in P4 on Thursday and Friday, working back to back with Mrs Skene. 

Fun Day
Despite the disappointing weather which meant we had to go indoors this year, there was a tremendous support for our annual event. We raised almost £8000, an incredible amount. 
 I would like to say a very big thank you to  Mrs Bowman and her team of organisers who did a sterling job in organising the day. As we know it takes a great deal of time and effort to make sure things run smoothly on the day – congratulations to you all! Thanks also to staff and parents who gave of their time to run stalls or came along to support the school. Well done to everyone for such a successful day – a fantastic team effort. Elrick at its best!!
Sports Day
We were very fortunate to have such a beautiful day for our sports this year. It all ran very smoothly and the family atmosphere was lovely. I would like to thank all parents who respected the request not to take photographs on the day. I would also like to thank Miss Darlington who took the lead responsibility for organising the day, Mrs Barrack and her team of pupil helpers and Mrs Milton for the very welcome home bakes. The success of the day says it all. 
UNICEF
Friday’s National UNICEF Day was very well supported at Elrick with lots of blue and bling on show. The total raised was £475 – thank you all for contributing and thinking of others. 
World of Work

We have had a great response to our plea for parents to share their knowledge and expertise with the children. Miss Anderson has a very varied timetable planned for all our classes. It will be school uniform as usual that week. 
Mini Marathon
Our mini marathon, a fun sponsored event for school funds, is planned for Friday 16th June. Sponsor forms will be issued shortly. Please do support your child.
Uniform

Please be reminded that you can use a link on our school website or the link below to order school uniform.  You can have items sent free of charge to school, or you may choose to pay a carriage fee and have the order sent directly to your home.  Orders take 2-3 weeks to arrive, so please bear this in mind if you are ordering for the next school session.  

https://www.imagescotland.com/custom-catalogue/ISG-S1241/235653
Reporting Progress

Your child’s profile will be uploaded to Glow in the next few weeks. We will send a text to let you know when this has happened. Please do take the time to look through your child’s learning journey for the year. You will also receive a short survey asking for your views on the format this year. Please do give us your honest feedback as it will help us to continue to make improvements which benefit you and your child. 

Dates
Monday 29 May – Friday 9 June – Bikeability Training
Wednesday 31 May – Friday 2 June – P7 Link Day at Westhill Academy
Monday 5 – Friday 9 June – World of Work Week
Wednesday 7 June 6.00pm – Parent Council AGM

Tuesday 13 June 18:30 – Nursery Parents’ Induction Meeting

Friday 16 June – Sponsored Mini Marathon

Wednesday 21 June 18:30 – P1 Parents’ Induction Meeting 
Tuesday 27 June afternoon performance – P7 show

Wednesday 28 June evening performance – P7 show

Thursday 29 June pm – end of term presentation (P7 parents)
Friday 30 June – last day of term

Monday 21 August – In Service (Staff only)

Tuesday 22 August – Start of term 1

As a school we value the partnership we have with parents and therefore appreciate any feedback you can provide.  This is part of our self evaluation process which helps us to develop and improve.  Please feel free to complete the Compliments, Comments and Complaints section below or e-mail the school with your feedback.

Yours Sincerely
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Louise Malcolm

Head Teacher
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